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Dear readers of Turkish Journal of Orthodontics,

As the year 2016 is coming to an end, there was a change in the executive committee of Turkish Orthodontic Society, 
owner of the Turkish Journal of Orthodontics, and with a new executive committee of the Society, a renewal of the 
Editorial Board has been in the wind also. Therefore the Editorial team wishes to thank all the previous team of 
Editorial board members who have contributed to the journal and thank in advance for the effort that will be put 
forward by the new members, and also want to add that it is an honor for the journal to have such distinguished 
team of professionals as pillars that champion the scientific publication of the Society. 

We would like to thank all authors, board members and reviewers that have their names below, who have given 
support in the last year:
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